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SUMMARY 
HB 5966 would amend the Child Protection Law by making certain child protection records public record after the death of 
the related child.  Currently, such records are confidential and not subject to the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
It appears that HB 5966 would have no fiscal impact. 
 


